Department of

Water has no substitute.......Conserve if

County of Kaua'l

NOTICE OF SOLICITATION CANCELLATION

#@S-2015-5
For the Furnishing and Delivery of
One (1) Extended Cab Pickup Truck
with Accessories

The Department regrets to inform you that the Department is
cancelling solicitation #GS-2015-5, For the Furnishing and
Delivery of One (1) Extended Cab Pickup Truck with Accessories.
The Chief Procurement Officer has decided that it is in the best
interest of the public to cancel the solicitation Pursuant to
Hawai’i Administrative Rules (HAR) §3-122-96, (a) (2) (D) Prices
exceed available funds and it would not be appropriate to adjust
quantities to come within available funds. We want to thank you
for your time and participation; an opportunity will be given to
compete on any future procurements of similar goods and services.

If there are any questions, please contact Ryan Smith at (808)
245-5436 or by email at rsmithekauaiwater.org

Sincerely,

Kirk Saiki, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer

/ce
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